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Star Learners for  

14th February 2020 

Reception Nellie 

Year 1 Whole class 

Year 2 Kayleigh 

Year 3 Harley 

Year 4 Hannah 

Year 5 Noah & Tom 

Year 6 Billy 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast club is £3.00 a  
session and must be booked and paid 

for in advance via the  
Gateway app. 

 
Lunch 

W/C 24th Feb will be week 1 

Gentle reminder that dinners must be 

paid for in advance.  This can be 

done via School Gateway or the office 

Attendance 

Congratulations again to Year 1 

for winning the Attendance Award 

this week with a fantastic 96.76%  

Dear Parent and Carers, 

 

With the first half term already over we would like to congratulate 

the pupils who received their 100% attendance in our Celebration 

Assembly this morning. Well done to all those pupils (some pictured 

below) 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Please be reminded that when we return to school on Monday 24th 
February, the closing times for registers are 8.50am for KS2 and 
9.00am for KS1 and EYFS.   If you and your child are late you will be 
met at the front door by Mrs Nunwa who will register your child and 
the reason for lateness and the children will be taken to class. There 
will be no need for parents to come in to reception with late children.  
It is essential that you ensure that your child arrives at school on 
time to prevent disruption to your child’s own learning and others.   
 

 
 
After school clubs re start w/c 24th February and will need to 
be booked and paid for via the School Gateway app. £5 per 
half term: 
Monday—Music 3.25-3.55pm 
Monday—KS2 Gymnastics 3.15-4.15pm 
Tuesday—KS2 Dodgeball 3.15-4.15pm 
Wednesday—KS1 Multi Sports 3.15-4.15pm 
Thursday— KS2 Multi Sports 3.15-4.15pm 
 
 
Up and coming dates for March: 
20th Mother’s Day Sale 
30th Spelling Bee Competition 

Do you have a child that is due to 
start Nursery in September ?? If 
your child was born between 1st 
Sep 2016 and 31st Aug 2017 then 
please come to office for an appli-
cation form.  
Children can start Nursery the 
term after they turn 3. 
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This half term St Vincent de Paul Primary School will be holding a Family Holiday Club. The 
club will include lots of fun activities for families to enjoy, followed by a hot nutritious lunch 
and food to take home and cook together. The club will be held from 11am-2pm, on Tues-
day 18th February at St Vincent de Paul Primary School, Bedwell Crescent, Stevenage, SG1 
1NJ. The club is for children from ages 4-11, accompanied by a parent or guardian. The 
club is open to all and completely free to attend but advance booking is required. Please 
text 07525 812508 or email cfc@rcdow.org.uk to book a place. 

mailto:cfc@rcdow.org.uk
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February 

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

17 18 19 20 21 

24 

 

 

 

Music club 

KS2Gymnastics 

25 

 

 

 

 

KS2Dodgeball 

26 

 

Swimming  

Yrs 5 & 3 

 

KS1Multisports 

27 

 

 

 

 

KS2Multisports 

28 

March  

2 

 

 

 

Music club 

KS2Gymnastics 

3 

 

 

 

 

KS2Dodgeball 

4 

 

Swimming  

Yrs 5 & 3 

 

KS1Multisports 

5 

 

 

 

 

KS2Multisports 

6 

9 

 

 

 

Music club 

KS2Gymnastics 

10 

 

 

 

 

KS2Dodgeball 

11 

 

Swimming  

Yrs 5 & 3 

 

KS1Multisports 

12 

 

 

 

 

KS2Multisports 

13 

Featherstone Wood Primary School 
Featherston Road, Stevenage, Herts. SG2 9PP 
Tel: 01438 235550     
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